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A message from the principal…

Good Evening Monticello Families,

We have had a wonderful, full week here at Monticello! Carnival preparation is in full swing.
Also, our 4th graders had the opportunity to participate in the Walk Through California assembly and
did a fantastic job. We also celebrated Walk and Roll to School Day on Wednesday. It was great to see
so many students on bikes,  walking to school and carpooling to school. Thank you for all your
continued support of our wonderful school. Just as a reminder, our first spirit week is coming at the
end of the month, when we celebrate Red Ribbon Week. Please see the information below on the dress
up days.

Thank you,

Mrs. Bunch
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Reminders:
● Please keep your child home if they are not feeling well: fever, cough,

loss of taste or smell, nausea or vomiting, diarrhea, excessive fatigue,
sore throat, runny nose/congestion, chills, severe headache, shortness
of breath.

● Call the office at 833-9300 if your child is not feeling well. If for any
reason you are unable to reach the office via phone, email Ms. Michelle
mzabaldo@jsdtracy.com

● All classwork and homework is available for students that are unable to
be at school.

UPCOMING
DATES:
October 14th - MJPFA
Carnival - 3:15-7:45pm
on Monticello Campus
October 24-31: Red
Ribbon Week
__________________
Every Wednesday
1:30 PM Release - All
grades

Mon, Tues, Thurs, Fri
TK-3rd Grade -
2pm release
4th Grade - 3pm release
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TAKE PAWS FOR GOOD DEEDS

The following students have been recognized for doing good deeds

here at Monticello. Good job, keep up the GREAT work!!

Vanisha Gobinath - Mrs. Davis’ Class

Estevan Gracia - Mrs. Davis’ Class

Congratulations to our Pizza with the Principal winners!

TK-Shaan and Shrihari

Kindergarten-Lakshmi and Yash

1st Grade-Eleen and Aggie

2nd Grade-Andrew and Jake

3rd Grade-Deep and Sadie

4th Grade-Delilah and Avanthikhaa
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Dear Families,

Welcome to Monticello! We are Mrs. Anderson and Mrs. Million, your
child’s librarians. We are so excited to help your child find books they
love! Your child will come to the library once a week for a story and
check out time. Students must return or renew all of their books the
following class in order to get new books. If a book is lost or
damaged beyond use, a fine will be charged to replace the book.

How many books students are allowed: Kindergarten – 1 book (after
winter break, 2 books).  First and second grade – 2 books. Third and
fourth grade – 3 books.

All students can check out any books they want. Third and fourth
grade students must choose at least one chapter book.

Please do not hesitate to contact us with any questions. We are
excited for a new year and to share books with your child!

Mrs. Anderson

kianderson@jsdtracy.com

Mrs. Million

cmillion@jsdtracy.com
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Just a friendly reminder that NO

DOGS are allowed on campus.
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We have job openings here at
Monticello! If you would like to join
our team and become a Monticello
Jaguar please apply by clicking the
link below!

https://www.edjoin.org/Home/DistrictJo
bPosting/1656847
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